
February 2024 

Notice of Relocation for the Osaka Headquarters and Osaka Branch 

 

Dear Valued Customers 

Taking this occasion, I would like to express my gratitude properly. 

It is with great pleasure that I write to you to inform you that we will be relocating our Osaka 

Headquarters and Osaka Branch to the address below as of February 26, 2024. 

With this opportunity, we will all commit anew to earning your trust and support, and hope that 

we can continue to be of service. 

Yours sincerely, 

President Hiroaki Nishino 

Nishino Kinryo Corporation 

 

◇ Opening date: Monday, February 26, 2024  

◇ New address: 7F Semba Diamond Building, 2-1-30 Kyutaro-machi, Chuo-ku, Osaka 541-0056 

 

*Next to Exit 10 of Sakisuji-Hommachi Station on the Osaka Metro’s Chuo Line and Sakaisuji Line 

 

◇ Telephone/Fax 

 Tel. Fax 

Osaka Headquarters Management Division, 

Chemicals Headquarters 

+81-6-6262-2447 +81-6-6262-2425 

Osaka 

Branch 

Dyes & Basic Chemicals Division +81-6-6262-2441 +81-6-6262-2497 

Resin Division +81-6-6262-2443 +81-6-6262-0529 

General Affairs Division +81-6-6262-2447 +81-6-6262-2425 

* Please be aware that as a result of work on the telephone and fax lines linked to the relocation, the 

numbers above will not connect between Friday, February 23 and Sunday, February 25, 2024. 


